ROBERT SARGENT SHRIVER, JR.

December 21, 1967

Mr. Hector P. Garcia
799 United Nations Plaza
New York, New York 10017

Dear m@o C]Za\.. R

This Christmas has a lot more joy in it for 32 million Americans
than it would have had if you had not worked so diligently and
pushed so hard to save the War on Poverty.

Without your help, your personal commitment and dedication, this
would not have been possible. Without your leadership the splendid

cooperation we received from the Mexican-American community would
not have been possible.

Thank you for all that you have done; and may you enjoy God's
richest blessings at this Christmas Season and in The New Year,

Sincerely,
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